
Bulletin #2021-05 
 

MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to all Elected Officials and Chief Administrative 
Officers 

 
You are invited to an  

 
Information Session on 

 
COVID-19 Vaccination in Manitoba Municipalities 

 
 

The Government of Manitoba invites you to join a panel of experts at an Information 
Session on COVID-19 Vaccination in Manitoba Municipalities. Topics of discussion will include 
Manitoba’s COVID-19 testing, contact tracing and vaccination plan. 
 

Senior provincial officials will provide an update on the current state of COVID-19 testing 
and contact tracing work, and an overview of the vaccination plan for Municipalities. Participants 
will have an opportunity to ask questions and have them addressed by the expert panel.  
 

Invitations were sent out on January 27, 2021 to all Council Members and CAO’s, 
including session dates, times and login instructions.  Five regional sessions are being held, one 
for each Regional Health Authority. 
 

In addition, a French-English information session (with simultaneous translation) will be 
held on Friday, January 29 from 10:30 to 11:30 am for all interested municipalities across the 
province. This information session is intended for audiences who would prefer to receive this 
information in French. 
 

If you did not receive the invitation or you prefer a French information session, please 
contact Municipal Relations at mrmca@gov.mb.ca or call (204) 945-2572. 
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